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Sheriff’s Office Investigates Homicide  
 

At approximately 11:00 p.m. on Friday, September 15, 2017, deputies responded to a 
911 call of a person in need at 59 West Broadway, South Lebanon. Upon rendering aid 
to a male who lives at this residence, a subsequent search discovered the body of a 
female who also lives there. The male victim is in critical condition and being treated at 
a local hospital.  
 
A swift response and investigation determined there were two persons, who also live 
there, unaccounted for. They immediately became persons of interest in this homicide 
and have been arrested in connection with this crime. The investigation is still ongoing. 
 
Arrested are: 
 
Christopher G. Kirby, 38 years old, and Jaqueline R. Kirby, 30 years old. The current 
charge for both is Receiving Stolen Property, a felony of the fifth degree.  
 
We strongly believe there is no danger to the residents of this normally quiet 
community, but encourage anyone with any information regarding this crime to contact 
the Warren County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigations Section by using the Warren 
County Communications Center at 513-695-2525. 
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